
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
Parents' meetings will be w/b 
Monday 28 March: 
 

Remote (via Teams) 
Monday 28,  9AM to 12 PM 
Tuesday 29,  3.30PM to 6PM 
Wednesday 30,  4.30PM to 7PM 
Information on how to book 

appointments will follow 

shortly.  
 

Covid Update – We currently have 

one case of Covid in school. 

 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

February 

W/C 28 – Book Week. 

March 

Tuesday 1st – Bookbugs & 

Dragontales workshops. With a pop 

up book shop after school. 

Thurs 3 – World Book Day – come to 

school dressed as your favorite 

character. 

Thurs 3 – Author and Illustrator Visit 

Thurs 3 – Book Scavenger Hunt (£1 

per entry) and Tombola (£1 per go) 

Fri 4 – ‘Read it before you see it’ film 

afternoon (in school) 

Wed 9 – 11 – Class 3 Residential to 

Aylmerton. 

W/C 28 – Parents meetings. 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Fri 1 – Easter Service. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Willow R, Darcey R Class 2: Anya, Joly 
Class 3: Will M, Max W  Class 4: Rosalind, Ellie 

 

Newsletter Spring               
Friday 25/02/22  

At Wreningham Primary School we are taking part in a joint operation with 

Norfolk County Council and Norfolk Police called Operation Encompass.  

It has been set up to help schools provide support to children who have been 

present at incidents of domestic abuse and violence. We know that children 

can be harmed significantly, either physically or emotionally, when they are 

involved in, present at or witness to domestic violence.  

In the event of an incident, the school will be notified from Norfolk Children’s 

Advice and Duty Service before 9am, or as soon as possible thereafter, on the 

morning after any domestic incident that Norfolk Police have recorded, where 

a child at our school has been involved in, present at or witness to domestic 

violence.  

Every school appoints a trained Key Adult – the Key Adult is the person who 

receives information about police attended Domestic Abuse incidents.  

The school has designated Rob Jones and Julie Leader as Key Adults, who have 

received training from Norfolk County Council to allow them to use the 

information that has been shared to make sure the right support is available 

for children and their families who have been involved in or witnessed a 

domestic violence incident.  

We are keen to offer the best support possible to our pupils and we believe 

this is going to be extremely beneficial for all those involved. If you have any 

concerns or questions, then please contact one of the above Key Adults and 

we will be happy to discuss this further.  

You can also visit the Operation Encompass website to find out more about 

this initiative.  

 

We would also like to draw your attention to the following support website: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ The National Crime Agency's CEOP Education 

team aim to help protect children and young people from online child sexual 

abuse. We do this through the CEOP Education Programme which provides 

training, resources and information for children and young people, their 

families and those who work with them. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

